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Changes to FYI! Content 
 

From December we will NO longer be publishing 

events.  We will however provide a ‘link’ section 

that can include your link to a listing on the What’s 

On East Lothian page.   
 

In a nutshell – register as a user, input event details, 

once moderated by The List and viewable send us 

the link by 5pm Thursday and it will be included in 

FYI! 

ooooOoooo 
 

Preston, Seton Gosford Annual 

Meeting 

 
ooooOoooo 

 

 

 

 

The Haddington & Lammermuir Area 

Partnership Annual Public Meeting and 

Launch of the Haddington Town Website 

 

ooooOoooo 

 

Just thought we would draw your attention to the 

new look East Lothian Council CONSULTATION HUB  
 

https://eastlothianconsultations.co.uk/ 

 

ooooOoooo 
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Blindswell - Consultation 

Education consultations 
Four major education consultation are now live - For 

Blindwells, Craighall, Letham Mains and 

Pinkie/Wallyford primary schools and Preston Lodge 

High Schools. Make sure you have your say. 

 

Craighall - Consultation 

Pinkie- Wallyford Consultation 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letham - Consultation 
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Cuthill Park Needs Your Votes! 
 

As you may know, The Friends of Cuthill Park currently 

have two funding bids for different projects in the 

park, both of which require public votes to be able to 

secure more funding.  

Please could you help by voting yourself where 

possible, & sharing this information with others? 
 

Project 1: Woodland Learning Zone  

To include a specially created story-telling chair and 

bench, paths, fairy doors and nature interpretation. 

This will be a valuable addition to the park, especially 

for schools and other groups. 

Please vote for us in-store at Musselburgh's Tesco 

store, before Nov 13th.  
 

Project 2: Community Created Heritage Labyrinth 

Please register with Aviva Community Fund & vote 

(before Nov 18th) for our community-created heritage 

labyrinth project for Cuthill Park using the link below, 

which also has further information about the project. 

(Everyone in your family that has an email address can 

vote - we need well over 300 people to vote for us, 

please help us get into the final round!)  

Having a labyrinth in Cuthill Park will be so good for 

our community - it's something anyone & everyone 

can enjoy and benefit from.  
 

https://community-
fund.aviva.co.uk/voting/project/view/16-2735  

North Berwick RNLI are search volunteers for the 

RNLI North Berwick shop.  Volunteering with the 

RNLI brings benefits for people of all ages e.g. CV 

building, building relationships with the local 

community, skill sharing.  The income raised 

through the North Berwick shop contributes to 

the lifesaving service that the RNLI provides at 

sea. 
 

Fully Funded Road Safety 

Community Performances. 

 
Road Safety Scotland, the government 

funded body responsible for the 

development of road safety education and 

publicity initiatives in Scotland, is funding 

Baldy Bane Theatre Company to tour a 

road safety resource for the community. 

The stage play Better Late Than Dead on 

Time is designed for performance to all 

generations within communities and 

covers many issues such as the various 

hazards to drivers and pedestrians; young 

drivers, including problems of teenage 

drinking; parents parking too close to 

school gates; reaction times of older 

drivers; inappropriate speed.  Baldy Bane is 

due to tour this new drama all over 

Scotland for a 5 week period from     27th 

February until 31st March 2017. It is 

hoped that a wide variety of groups will 

take up the offer to host the production in 

their local community venue. 

 

http://us11.campaign-

archive1.com/?u=1495cc945a6346429ecc1

fe85&id=79fb4ddce9&e=6e29934e7d 
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Looking for Pencil Cases for Rwanda

ooooOoooo 
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Looking for Pencil Cases for Rwanda Friends of Cuthill Park
Community Created 

We have submitted an application to the Aviva Community 

Fund to create a labyrinth in Cuthill Park 

loads of you to vote for us from now until midday on 18 

November 2016! 

You can read more about the project and vote for us here

You need to register on the site but it only takes a minute.

Please share this link with your friends and family.

ooooOooo

 

Woodland Learning Zone
If you are in Tesco Musselburgh

period 31 Oct – 13 Nov, please consider voting for our 

Woodland Learning Zone project to help us secure a Bags 

of Help grant. 

 

ooooOoooo
 

 

@EastLothianAP 

www.eastlothian.gov.uk/areapartnerships  

Friends of Cuthill Park 
Community Created Heritage Labyrinth 

We have submitted an application to the Aviva Community 

Fund to create a labyrinth in Cuthill Park - and we need 

loads of you to vote for us from now until midday on 18 

read more about the project and vote for us here 

You need to register on the site but it only takes a minute.  

Please share this link with your friends and family. 

oooOoooo 

Woodland Learning Zone 
f you are in Tesco Musselburgh and Haddington during the 

, please consider voting for our 

Woodland Learning Zone project to help us secure a Bags 

oooOoooo 
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ooooOoooo 
 

 

SESplan, the Strategic Development Planning Authority for the 

Edinburgh and south east Scotland region has published the 

Proposed Strategic Development Plan. This is a key step in 

replacing the current Strategic Development Plan of 2013 and is 

the final opportunity for comments to be made. The Proposed 

Strategic Development Plan deals with a range of strategic 

planning issues including housing, transport and green 

infrastructure for a twenty year period beginning in 2018. Its role 

will be to guide Local Development Plans produced by Local 

Authorities in the future. 

 

Comments, known as representations, can be made on the 

Proposed Strategic Development Plan for a six week period 

between Thursday 13 October and Thursday 24 November 

2016.  Representations can be submitted using SESplan’s 

consultation portal: sesplan-consult.objective.co.uk. In line with 

government guidelines, representations should set out the 

specific changes you think should be made to the plan along 

with your reason(s) for them. Representations should be limited 

to 2,000 words per issue, though you are welcome to submit 

representations on more than one issue. 

 

The Proposed Strategic Development Plan can be read and 

downloaded online at www.sesplan.gov.uk. Paper copies can be 

read in libraries and planning offices within the region during 

normal opening hours.    

• Monday 7 November, City Chambers, Edinburgh 

• Wednesday 9 November, The Brunton, Musselburgh 

More information on the Proposed Strategic Development Plan 

and supporting documents, events and making a representation 

can be found on the SESplan website www.sesplan.gov.uk 
 

ooooOoooo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ooooOoooo 
 

5Rights Online Survey for Young People 
 

Scotland’s 5Rights Youth Commission launched an 

online survey to capture the experiences, thoughts 

and evidence about the digital world from young 

people.   You can find their survey here: 

http://www.surveygizmo.eu/s3/90013612/5Rights-

Survey 

The survey is open until Feb 2017 for participants 

under the age of 25 who live in Scotland. 

You can find out more about the 5Rights framework 

here: http://5rightsframework.com/. 

 

ooooOoooo 
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DUNBAR:  

Dunbar Carers Hub is on Wednesday afternoons 3-4 pm at 

Dunbar Library. Tel: 01368 866060 

Singalong! – music and afternoon tea for people with 

dementia and carers.  The Gibb Room, Bleachingfield 

Centre, every Tuesday 1pm 

www.facebook.com/dementiafriendlydunbar/ 

 

NORTH BERWICK: 

DF North Berwick joins with the NBC Area Partnership to 

become NB! The Club! It starts on 1
st

 November 2pm at 

the Hope Rooms and then the first Tuesday of the month. 

Everyone is welcome. This is a group where everyone is 

welcome and people with dementia are very warmly 

welcomed. Contact Sue for more information. 

sue@dfel.org.uk 

Tea Dance – at the Hope Rooms, last Wednesday of the 

month, 2pm. Small charge applies 

 

HADDINGTON: 

Good Memories Cafe Next meets at 2pm on 23 September 

at the Star Room, John Gray Centre. All welcome! 

www.johngraycentre.org/2015/02/17/good-memories-

happy-afternoon-cafe-people-dementia/ 

 

TRANENT: 

There are lots of activities for all ages at the Fraser Centre 

Tranent and the Centre is a great support for Dementia 

Friendly.  Contact details: 3 Winton Pl, Tranent EH33 1AF 

Phone: 01875 617444 http://www.thefrasercentre.com 

 

Contact Dementia Friendly Tranent 

www.facebook.com/Dementia-Friendly-Tranent-

1676565895946403/ 

 

MUSSELBURGH: 

Dementia Cafe Musselburgh (Alzheimer’s Scotland) meets 

on the first Wednesday of every month from 11am to 2pm 

(lunch is available at 12.45pm, £4).  A Carer Support group 

is available from 11.45am to 12.45pm which includes 

support for people with dementia. 

www.alzscot.org/services_and_support/search/2409_d-

caf_musselburgh 

 

Dementia Friendly Musselburgh meets monthly after the 

cafe at 2.15pm. 

Let's Sing now meets at The Fisherrow Community centre 

every Tuesday (except 18/10) 11 - 12.30pm. It's free. 

Contact Penny at lets.sing.brunton@gmail.com 
 

There are also many events and activities across East 

Lothian where people with dementia are welcomed.  

Please see the DFEL website for information -    

www.dfel.org.uk   
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East Lothian Partnership 
Want to know what’s going on across ELP? Visit 

http://www.eastlothian.gov.uk/elpnews  

Or email fdawson@eastlothian.gov.uk to subscribe  

 
 

Dunbar & East Linton 
 

 

29 November 2016, 7pm, Bleachingfield Centre, 

Dunbar 

 

Sub Groups 

Web/Events Database - next meeting TBC 

 

Children & Young People – next meeting TBC 
 

Fa’side 

 

13
th

 December, Venue TBC 
 

Sub Groups 

Active Travel - Next meeting TBC 

 

Haddington & Lammermuir 

 

22 November 2016, 7pm Annual Meeting Town 

House, Haddington 
 

Sub Groups 

Haddington Town Centre - next meeting, TBC 

 

Children & Young People – next meeting TBC 

 

Musselburgh Area 

(Held in Musselburgh East Community Learning Centre) 

 

5 Nov to 11 Nov 2016, 10-2pm Pop-up Consultation, 

73 High Street Musselburgh 

28 November 2016, 7pm 

 

Sub Groups 
 Please contact musselburgh-ap@eastlothian.gov.uk for details  

Budgets/Priorities 

Children & Youth Network 

On The Move/Active Travel  

 

Older People’s Network 

29 November 2016 – details to be confirmed

 

North Berwick Coastal 

(Held in the Hope Rooms, NB unless otherwise stated) 

 

NOTE NEW DATE 

 8 November 2016, 7pm 

 

Sub Groups 

Communications – next meeting TBC 

 

On the Move  

22 November 2016, 7pm – NB High School, Cafe Area 

 

Older People’s Network  

Next meeting will be in January 2017, details TBC 

 

NB Area Children & Youth Network – next meeting 

TBC 

 

 

 

Preston Seton Gosford 

(Held in the Pennypit Centre, Prestonpans) 

 

16 November 2016, 7pm, Annual Public meeting 

 

Sub Groups 

Communications – next meeting tbc 

 

On the Move – next meeting tbc 

 

Children & Youth Network 

24 November, 4.15pm Preston Lodge 

 
www.whatsoneastlothian.com 

YouTube explanation: 

www.youtube.com/watch?v=1rfNzD0KPYA&fea

ture=youtu.be 

 


